
Special email Board Meeting: 
 
On Wednesday, May 27, 2020 an email was sent to the Board of Directors from Nick Pawlenty 
concerning the restrictions that are in place concerning Covid-19.  Nick had been contacted by 
the Gear-Head committee concerning the decision the Chamber Board of Directors will need to 
make for the cancellation of the Gear-Head Get Together event which is scheduled to be held 
on August 15, 2020.   
 
Paul Manuel commented that based on all other events large and small, locally and statewide 
being canceled this summer, we need to follow suit with the cancellation of the event.   
 
After much discussion and getting input from the Gear-Head committee and from Paul’s 
comment that based on all other events (large and small, locally and statewide) being canceled 
this summer,  Kathy Hennen made a motion that the Board feels it is in the best interest to 
cancel the Gear-Head event for this year, 2020.   With a second to the motion from Paul 
Manuel and Nick Pawlenty, President John Volden said the motion passed after hearing from 
the other Board Members.  
 
Cathy Elfstrand, Interim Secretary 


